
To Whom It May Concern, 
Re: Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil) Bill 2009. 
I support the mandatory labelling of palm oil in all products that contain it. Give me 
the opportunity as a consumer to make informed choices regarding purchases in the future. 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Barker  
 


